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This a weak attempt to stop activity at  PIR  

Why doesn’t the city get behind the track and support it like all other sporting venues. 

I have been involved in Motorsports at many different levels over the years. I’m an 

SCCA member for the last 10 years and support and work F&C for all the local club 

events and Pro events. I would think the county and city would support the venue 

with more funding and and make PIR world class Motorsports venue.. the financial 

rewards would be quite a boost for the tourism for Oregon.  

 

Thanks for your time, Mike Lombardi  


